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March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Child Consultation Days 
 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to speak to your child’s Keyworker about their time 
at Nursery. You will find a list of appointment times outside the Little Nursery classroom, for 
you to sign up for a suitable time with your child’s Keyworker. 
 
Please could you tick if you would prefer a face-to-face meeting at Nursery or a telephone 
consultation. 
 
Face-to-face meetings will be held in the Nursery garden weather permitting.  If you prefer a 
phone consultation your child’s Keyworker will phone you. 
 
These are the planned days that your Keyworker will be available for your meetings: 
 

 Tuesday 5th April - Jo 

 Friday 8th April - Allease 

 
If you select a face-to-face meeting, please could you wait in Reception and your child’s 
Keyworker will come and collect you. 
 
The Keyworkers will look forward to speaking to you soon about your child. If your child has 
recently had their 2-Year Check, this will be shared and discussed together at the meeting. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Katherine King 
Lead Teacher 
 
  


